IMPORTANT SECURITY INFORMATION

PLEASE READ BEFORE YOU RSVP

Because we are holding our wedding reception on Peterson Air Force Base, there are specific security instructions with which we must comply.  Failure to provide the information requested in a timely manner will result in denial of access to the base and you will miss out on a great celebration.

If you hold a Department of Defense (DOD) identification card, simply show that to the security police and you will be admitted to the base.  This includes active military, retirees and dependants.

If you do not hold a DOD ID card, then you must have a government issued form of photo ID to present to the security police and you must be on the list we turn in several days prior to the event.  The name on the list must match the name on your photo ID.  The list must also contain the last six digits of your social security number. These requirements apply to all guests 16 and older.

When you RSVP, please indicate on the front of the response card if you will attend or not.  If you are attending, please list the names of all who will attend on the inside of the card.  If they are 16 or older, please make sure the name matches their photo ID and list the last 6 digits of their social security number.  If you need more room, write the info on the back of the card. For guests under 16, we simply need their name.  Prompt responses will be greatly appreciated.

Personal autos or rental cars must simply be properly licensed and registered.  A window sticker indicating state registration will suffice.

